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Notice Regarding QP1 and QP2 Premiums
for EA’s and Support Staff in School District No. 44

It has been brought to the Unions attention that some members are having
difficulty obtaining the QP1 QP2 Premiums recently announced.

If you have had any difficulty, please send an email to Dawn Gabert:
gabertdawn@outlook.com.

In your email, please provide details of your difficulties, and include documents to
support your application, as well as a personal email contact and phone number.

The Union is investigating this concern.

In Solidarity,

Yvette Mercier

President

CUPE LOCAL 389

E-mail: president@cupe389.ca
Cell: 604-710-4673
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